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Construction Update – November 15, 2017 

Crews begin to install new sewer line on Seattle Boulevard South 

Crews are beginning to install the new sewer line along Seattle 
Boulevard South. Work will move south to north along the roadway. 
 
This work is dependent on weather conditions. Crews will work until 
the rains are too heavy, then they will pause and resume work in the 
spring.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the project hotline at 
206-205-9283.  
 
What to expect during work 

• Work hours (Algona): Monday-Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
and Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

• Work hours (Pacific): Monday-Saturday 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

• Crews will not work over the Thanksgiving holiday (November 
23-26) 

• Open trenches will be covered outside of work hours 

• Crews will close one block at a time; flaggers will direct traffic 
around construction 

• Local access will be provided to homes, and for mail delivery 
and other services (emergency responders, deliveries, 
garbage pickup, etc.) 

• Construction noise and vibration within allowable limits 

• Dewatering equipment will stay in place until construction in 
the area is complete 

 
For more information 

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/kent-auburn-csi 

• Call the project hotline at 206-205-9283 

• Contact David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov  
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